Worship & Bible Study

Sunday Morning Bible Classes - 9:30 AM Worship - 10:30 AM

Wednesday Evening Bible Study—7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-Paul Phelps, Minister Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Shepherds-

Lance Cooper Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain Guy Smoak
Bob Threlkeld

-Preschool-Dana Phelps, Director 865-966-5040

-Office Staff-

Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Mon.-Fri.

> 136 Smith Road Knoxville, TN 37934 865 966-5025 Fax 865 966-0572 wwwfarragutchurch.org Farrcofc@tds.net

Today's Worship August 25, 2013

At The Name of Jesus

Scripture Reading

Welcome & Family Time

☐ Give Thanks To The Lord

Prayer

Communion Thought: Bread

Communion Thought: Cup

☐ Clap Your Hands

Teaching

□ All Hail The Power Of Jesus Name

Offering & Family Matters

Scripture Reading



To Our Guests This Morning!

We are glad you're here and feel blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would like to ask you to complete the card inside your bulletin and drop it in the offering. If you have children, please know they are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is provided for newborn to 2 years old. We will not have Children's Worship during June and July. We will start Children's Worship again when school begins. "Quiet Bags" are available for your use at the Welcome Desk in the Atrium.



August 25, 2013
Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ

family matters

Upcoming Events

Today, August 25th Nicaragua Mission Report

> September 1st New Sermon Series

Thursday, Sept 5th
Volunteer Training for after school
program at Hope Central

Monday, Sept. 9th.

FYM—After School Program at Hope
Central begins

September 11th Men's Fall Series 6-7:30am

September 29th
Sunday Night Together
McFee Pavilion

Elder or the Month Lance Cooper

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ Group on Facebook

> farragutchurch at twitter.com

In July our teens went on a mission trip to Jinotega, Nicaragua. They joined in a massive youth rally for Nicaraguan students, helped the local church with outreach projects, helped build houses, helped with medical clinics, joined in worship with the local congregation, and helped provide supplies for new and expecting mothers, among other things in cooperation with the Mission Para Cristo in Jinotega. In the mean time, they learned a lot about how God loves them, how we are privileged to join Him in His work at home and abroad and made many new friendships that will last a lifetime. This morning we are bursting with excitement as the mission team will have an opportunity to share with us about their experiences.

New Sermon Series September 1st

Our new Fall Sermon Series will be entitled "Jesus Is". This series has been influence by two books. The 1st book is by the same title as our series---Jesus Is : Find a New Way to Be Human by Judah Smith. The 2nd book is entitled **Beautiful** Outlaw: Experiencing the Playful, Disruptive, Extravagant Personality of Jesus, by John Eldredge This series will drive us to think of Jesus beyond the historical facts and pushes us to ask, who is Jesus to us and what does He mean to our lives.





Men's Fall Series Begins Sept. 11th, 6-7:30 am at the Greenbriar Apt. Activity Area. This new series is entitled "A Man And His Traps" For more information please contact Lance Cooper.

Toys and Box Tops Needed

Liz Hyatt teaches at Belle Morris School. Their school is in need of the following items: Fast Food Toys, General Mills Box Tops and stuffed animals. Please see Cathy Hyatt for more info.

A Gift Card and Baby Shower is being given for Hope and Teagen Beavers, on Thursday, August 29th at 6:30 pm, at Season's Restaurant in Turkey Creek. Please RSVP to Kym Lain, 919-6262, or Norma Timmerman at 660-1535.

Our next Sunday Night Together is planned for Sunday, September 29th at the McFee Pavilion. This event is going to begin at 4 pm. Please bring a picnic and join us for an evening of fun and fellowship. For more information please contact T.G. or Laura Horn at 691-0533

New News From Hope Central

We are blessed to welcome a wonderful servant of God and lover of Hope Central families as our Director of Hope Central- Tommy Drinnen!

Greetings in the name of our Lord!,

I am excited about what God has done through the efforts of Veta Sprinkle and so many and I am excited about what is to come! I am humbled to be asked to take on this Kingdom task and ask, more than any thing else, your prayers for me and for what God has in mind for the future of Hope Central. I will have more to say over the next few weeks and months and look forward to meeting so many people who have given time and resources and love to the work at Hope Central. The first priorities I have in this ministry are to become more familiar with the neighborhood and the problems and resources available. and to form deeper relationships with the families that Hope Central has been serving. Before we launch any new programs, I want to get the ones that have already been so effective off to a great start in this new school

For now, I want to give you some dates of important upcoming events.

- Brainstorming Session for after School program Tuesday, Aug. 20th—-6-7:30 PM Hope House
- Volunteer Training for after School program Thursday, Aug. 29th-4-5:30 PM Hope House
- Volunteer Training for After School program Tuesday, Sept. 3rd—-4-5:30 PM Hope House
- *you only need to attend one of these sessions*
- Volunteer Training for after School program Thursday, Sept. 5th-4-5:30 PM Hope House
- Kick-off for after School program Monday SEPT. 9th---4:5:30 PM

We will have regular schedule of Monday, Tuesday, Thursday

The Facebook page and the Website will be up and running in the next 4-5 days. I'll get an email out as soon as things are up and you can start following Hope Central on a daily basis.

We are now on Twitter! Follow us on Twitter: @HopeCentralKnox

Have a blessed day,

Because of a cross and an empty tomb...

Tommy Drinnen Director, Hope Central hopecentralministry@gmail.com (865) 748-4564

family news



Today, August 25th Nicaragua Mission Report

Thursday, Sept.5th Volunteer Training for after School Program at Hope Central (See Jason for more details).

Monday, Sept. 9th. After School Program for Hope Central Begins

Pick-Up Schedule for

Jeff Hacker

Johnny Parham

Larry Nance

Bob Hvatt/

Charles Dial

Dorian Lain/

Marilyn Harper

Don Ezelle

Sept. 15 Jack Brundige/

August

Sept. 1

Sept 8



Boothe's Great Aunt- cancer

Casey Costigan—Friend of the Farragut -- Ovarian Cancer would love to receive cards. her address is: 254 Sampson,

Kyle. TX. 78640

Lois Dial-Recovering from a brain hemorrhage.

Jim Goodeve- recent death of wife. Sheila

Debbie Mashburn's fatherheart problems

Carole O'Neal-Wife of Sam O'Neal-ovarian cancer.

Gene Peek-prostate cancer

Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan's sister- return of cancer.

Toni -friend of Jon Parham- cancer

Susie Lones - Friend of the Hyatt's—Pancreatic Cancer

Rick West-Bone, Lung and Thyroid Cancer.

Joyner Family—Death of Billy

Giving 2013

Last Week's Contribution 4,789 Given-to-Date \$ 229.974

CHILDREN



Children's Classes

he hall to show the children to the

Children's Worship

Children remain in worship with the

WACKY WEDNESDAY

"Space Camp"

Go to camp without leaving



